
 
 

 

REF: KS4/QE/tlb 

 

Wednesday 18th September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 Expectations Evening: Information for Parents/Carers 

 

We are delighted to invite you to a very important evening for all parents and carers, of Year 11 

students, on Wednesday 25th September from 6:00pm → 7:00pm, in the Quay Hall.  This year 

is vital for them, and you, as we work together to ensure your child achieves their full academic 

potential. 

 

During the evening we will be providing you with information on expectations, an academic 

timeline as Year 11 continue their educational journey towards their summer exams and finally 

receiving those all-important GCSE results on Thursday 21st August 2025, when we look forward 

to celebrating your child’s success with you. 

  

You will be provided with information on where to find the right resources to support your child 

at home, dates of examinations throughout the year, as well as the preparation required to get 

them ready for each assessment.  Information on the Core subjects, mock interviews and student 

support will also be explained.  We will of course be available to answer any questions you may 

have for us.   

 

We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday 25th September from 6:00pm → 7:00pm, 

in the Quay Hall to find out all you need to know about how you can support your child through 

a successful Year 11.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

MISS J LLOYD-KING                                    MRS J KELLOW 

Director Key Stage 4 Deputy Headteacher 

 Quality of Education 

 


